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June’s Gathering – 
Hickory United  

Methodist Church 
2708 S. Battlefield Blvd.          

Chesapeake, VA 23322 

Saturday – June 21, 2014 
 Potluck Dinner @ 5:30pm 

Gathering @ 6:30pm 

Childcare provided!  

 

DEADLINE:  TEAMING 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE 

BY:  June 20th 

 

 Upcoming Walks: 

        Men’s Walk TW 106 

  Oct. 23-26, 2014          

       Women’s Walk TW 107 

  Nov. 6-9, 2014 

 

 Contact Us: 

Tidewater Emmaus 

P. O. Box 61485 

Virginia Beach, VA 23466-1485 

 

   

 

 

 

 
1st Annual Tidewater 

Emmaus/Chrysalis 

Golf Tournament 
Thursday, September 25th at 

12:00 noon. 

Battlefield Golf Club 

1001 S. Centerville Tpke 

Chesapeake, VA 23322 

 
Cost $100 per golfer Companies can 

sponsor holes for $100 and we will put 

a sign at the tee box. 

BBQ dinner will be served 

 

If you have any questions please 

contact Johnny Nelson at:  

nelsonjohn@cox.net or 757-572-3278 

 

Make checks payable to TWE 

mail to:  

 

John Nelson 

928 Forest Lakes Circle  

Chesapeake, Va. 23322 
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Gathering Updates! 

What an amazing time we had at Oak Grove 

UMC in May for our first Gathering after the 

spring walks!!  Not only was Gathering a 

packed house but DODU was equally as full; 

praises and thanks to our God for His 

blessings upon our Emmaus community!!!  

Thank you to Oak Grove UMC—Pastor 

Frank and the Emmaus community there-- 

for hosting these two events and the potluck 

supper in between.  We are most grateful for 

their kindness, generosity, and hospitality. 

June Gathering finds us at Hickory UMC.  

The Potluck Supper starts at 5:30 followed 

by Gathering at 6:30.  Please join us for an 

evening of fellowship and praising our Lord!!  

Put your best Emmaus finery and bling on 

and come join us.  We look forward to seeing 

you there! 

DeColores--Lynn 

Attention SPONSORS! Here is a challenge 

for you:  BRING someone you have 

sponsored or bring them all to the June 

Gathering! Fill up the church!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello TWE Family, 

I wanted to share a brief personal 

perspective on the nutshell of the walk and 

follow-on serving.  I think of the first of four 

or so facets of this jewel is your walk itself.  

You see the face of God, see and feel the 

binding love of the body of Christ and learn 

how grace blesses us all.  The second and 

third facets are serving on the team in the 

Conference Room and serving behind the 

scenes on the Community Support Team; the 

last facet being the immense job of 

sponsorship.  These follow-on ways to serve 

have unique and profound effects on you in 

how it continues to shape the roots of what 

you experienced when you walked.  These 

effects vary with each time you team but 

they will always show you a different 

perspective of your own understanding of 

your time as a pilgrim as well as help you to 

shape how you interact with those you are 

serving. 

All that being said, continuing to serve in 

any capacity is truly the way to progress in 

your servant hood and is the way forward in 

continuing to build the body of Christ.  

Whether it is actively engaging in the team 

or participation through agape and prayer, 

the power of our might is directly relative to 

the power of His might, and that is endless 

and without limits. The reward is far greater 

than the cost.  Just step out, step up, and 

join in.   

IHS, 

Andy Barron 

TW-86 

Director of Weekends 
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From the Director of Agape…… 

 

Thank you Thank you 

Thank you 
Want to say thank you to all of the 

community who made our spring walks a 

great success.  We had lots of Agape for the 

pilgrims; they were decked out at closing.  It 

is not too early to start getting Agape ready 

for the fall walks.  Just bring what you have 

to the gatherings and pass it on to me.  I 

have plenty of space to store until the walks.  

I will have placements to color at the June 

gathering, look me up and I will give you 

some. 

Again thanks for all your prayers and agape 

for the spring walks and I cannot wait to see 

what you have for the fall walks. 

 

De Colores!! 

Rhonda Huff TW10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TW Emmaus Reminders: 

 FALL TEAMING 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY 

JUNE 20th! Go to 

www.tidewateremmaus.org to 

print your application today!  

Fall Walks: 

    TW 106 Men’s Walk ------ 

Oct. 23 – 26, 2014 

    TW 107 Women’s Walk ---  

Nov. 6 - 9, 2014                                                                                  

 

 

http://www.tidewateremmaus.org/
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The first deadline for 

accepting caterpillar 

applications is JUNE 5, 2014.   

I hope that you are all having an amazing 4th 

day, enjoying the wonderful weather and preparing for 

a beautiful summer!  

The purpose of this article is to send out a 

friendly reminder as well as a final plea to submit your 

Chrysalis Applications for the Summer Flight by June 5. 

 If we do not have 10 caterpillars (boys and girls 

respectively) by that date, we will have to cancel the 

weekend. I have spoken with many of you who have 

said that you have young people in mind that you would 

like to sponsor but we have not received their 

applications yet and are on a very tight deadline.   

  Just a personal note to you all about Chrysalis- 

After teaming so many Chrysalis and Emmaus walks in 

my fourth day- I know that once we leave the weekend, 

we are on fire for the Lord and many agree it is a life 

changing weekend.  So many of you have said to me, " I 

wish I walked sooner." Well imagine how amazing it 

would be to walk in high school or college!  I am living 

proof, as I walked Chrysalis over 21 years ago and the 

foundation that the Holy Spirit set in my life through 

that weekend and the community involvement was 

instrumental in my adult life, my adult faith, and my 

decision making process throughout my life. Chrysalis 

for me, at age 15, was the place that I met our Lord and 

Savior, and truly understood grace and Agape Love.  I 

do not think I could have survived my trials and 

tribulations that were presented to me as an adult if I 

did not have the underlying knowledge and faith of The 

Lord that I was able to embrace as a teenager.  We all 

have young people in our churches, neighborhoods, and 

communities that have a hole in their heart- in the 

shape of a cross- let us rise up and sponsor these young 

people to Chrysalis.  Let us help them to see Jesus for 

who He truly is, and introduce his unfailing love for 

them.  

The deadline is June 5.  Who is God calling you to 

sponsor? Please be obedient to His Calling and get 

these kids signed up.  It takes a village, my friends.  Be 

the village. If you have any questions on sponsorship or 

processes- please call me, Liz McEwan 757-412-9611 or 

email at thelizmcewan@gmail.com  

You can also get applications and information on the 

website tidewateremmaus.org and go to the Chrysalis 

tab. 

 

tel:757-412-9611
mailto:thelizmcewan@gmail.com
http://tidewateremmaus.org/
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 From the Director of Finance – 

Joyce Thompson 

 

The spring walks are over and all the bills have been paid.  Time to start thinking of the fall 

walks 

Each month at our gatherings we take up an agape offering.  This is used to cover our day to day 

expenses such as our music licensing, legal and insurance fees, postage to name a few and those 

unexpected expenses such as replacing the computers used on the walks.  But what do you do if 

you can’t get to a gathering and would like to give a donation?  You can give a donation through 

“JUST GIVE” on our website.  This can be a one-time donation or you can set up a recurring 

donation.  Look for the DONATE NOW button on our website. 

Hoping you all have a wonderful summer and will see you at our gatherings. 

 

 

Position Name Email 

Community Lay Director Karla Barron twecld@yahoo.com 

Head Spiritual Director Clark Cundiff pastor@nimmochurch.org 

Director of Sponsorship Alan Peterson twesponsorship@yahoo.com 

Director of Registration Clif Boyce tweregistration@yahoo.com    

Director of Music Amy Coxwell twemusic@yahoo.com 

Director of Finance Joyce Thompson twefinance@yahoo.com 

Director of Continuity  
(training & reunion groups) 

 

Leo Matuszak 

 
twecontinuity@yahoo.com 

Director of Agape Rhonda Huff tweagape1@yahoo.com 
Director of Records Donnie Gray  twerecords@yahoo.com 
Director of Team Selection Robert Smith tweteamselect@yahoo.com 
Director of Gatherings Lynn Hollandsworth twegatherings@yahoo.com 
Director of Weekends Andy Barron tweweekends@yahoo.com 
Director of Communication Cheryl Best twecommunication@yahoo.com 
  

mailto:twecld@yahoo.com
mailto:pastor@nimmochurch.org
mailto:twesponsorship@yahoo.com
mailto:tweregistration@yahoo.com
mailto:twemusic@yahoo.com
mailto:twefinance@yahoo.com
mailto:twecontinuity@yahoo.com
mailto:tweagape1@yahoo.com
mailto:twerecords@yahoo.com
mailto:tweteamselect@yahoo.com
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